

## PARLIAMENTARY JOINT COMMITTEE ON HUMAN RIGHTS

11 September 2017

Mr Warren Bolton

Email: me@warrenbolton.com

Tel: 04 29394904

Dear Mr Bolton

Thank you for your recent email to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights (the committee) in which you requested a copy of the minutes for the meetings at which your past correspondence was considered.

The committee considered your request at its recent meeting on 4 September 2017.

The committee noted that minutes of private committee meetings are generally not made public and decided not to provide the minutes you requested.

As previously stated, the committee appreciates your interest in its work and for drawing your views to its attention.

Yours sincerely

Toni Dawes

Committee Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights